Draft Minutes of the SDAA Spring Drive-In Business Meeting

Johnston Community College

March 29, 2012

Chairperson Rita Jerman called the meeting to order.

Minutes of the Fall 2011 Business meeting were reviewed; motion to approve was unanimous.

Ginny McLendon presented the Treasurer’s report to-date, as of March 20, 2012. The beginning balance on June 01, 2011 was $3574.25; current balance is $3702.50. Ginny noted that unpaid members could still renew or pay dues, as our membership year runs June to June.

Rita led the discussion of bringing back the system of regional round tables, which could meet more frequently/as needed. There are six regions in the state; volunteers are needed to provide leadership for each region. This can be a project for 2012-2013.

Volunteers are also needed to fill the position of SDAA Chair-elect for 2012-2013. Think about this and let Lee Proctor (Piedmont Community College) or Rita Jerman (Wake Technical Community College) know of your willingness to serve.
Discussion was held on the Summer Drive-In meeting. Possible locations are Central Piedmont or Cape Fear Community Colleges.

Our Fall meeting will be held during the system conference October 7-9, 2012 in Raleigh. The only available time slot to meet is 7:15 a.m.  We will provide more information as plans are finalized for day and room number. Continental breakfast items are being planned.
Topics are being explored; let Lee Proctor know your ideas.

Copies of presentations from this meeting will be posted on the SDAA website shortly: http://www.ncsdaa.org
Respectfully submitted,

Jamie Childress 
